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Delaware Health Forward

We are pleased to bring you the latest episode
of DHA's Delaware Health Forward video
series featuring Bayhealth's Graduate
Medical Education Program. Be sure to check
it out below!

We also wanted to take this opportunity to
say thank you to the Delaware General
Assembly for passing House Bill 324,
addressing violence against health care
workers.
 

Wayne A. Smith
President & CEO
Delaware Healthcare Association

Bayhealth's GME Program

DHA's Wayne Smith interview's Bayhealth's Dr. Gary Siegelman on their residency
programs for Delaware Health Forward.

DHA's Delaware Health Forward video series highlights investments Delaware
hospitals are making to advance quality, outcomes and the patient experience. This
video interview series dives into innovative programs that our nonprofit hospitals are
undertaking that move us all forward in making Delaware as healthy as possible.

Check out our second episode of Delaware Health Forward on Bayhealth's
Graduate Medical Education program featuring Dr. Gary Siegelman, Senior Vice
President and Chief Medical Officer for Bayhealth Medical Center. Bayhealth's
residency programs are critical to bringing more primary care and other needed
medical providers to Delaware.

Click here to watch the video.

DE Passes HB 324 Addressing Hospital
Violence

This week, the Delaware Senate approved House Bill 324 to curb violent assaults on
workers at Delaware hospitals and other health care facilities, sending the bill to the
Governor's desk. HB 324 applies the felony offense of assault in the second degree
to those that intentionally cause physical injury on health care workers while they are
performing work-related duties. 

DHA thanks the HB 324's sponsors, Representative Bill Bush and Senator Trey
Paradee and the members of the Delaware General Assembly for passing this
important bill!

Click here for DHA's press release and here for an overview of HB 324.

 

Stay Connected

Copyright © 2022 Delaware Healthcare Association, All rights reserved.
This Delaware Healthcare Update is brought to you by the Delaware Healthcare Association, the voice for

hospitals and health care delivery systems in Delaware.

For questions, please contact Christina Bryan, Director, Communications and Policy for the Delaware
Healthcare Association at christina@deha.org 

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

 

Back to Top

Subscribe Past Issues RSSTranslate

https://youtu.be/4_DBqC4c2Kk
https://youtu.be/4_DBqC4c2Kk
https://youtu.be/4_DBqC4c2Kk
https://youtu.be/4_DBqC4c2Kk
https://legis.delaware.gov/BillDetail?LegislationId=79181
https://www.deha.org/News/Press-Releases/Delaware-Passes-Bill-to-Address-Hospital-Violence
https://www.deha.org/getattachment/Legislation/Issues/Hospital-Violence-Bill-One-Pager.pdf.aspx?lang=en-US
https://www.facebook.com/DelawareHealth1/
https://twitter.com/DelawareHealth1
https://www.linkedin.com/company/delaware-healthcare-association/
https://www.instagram.com/delawarehealth1/
http://www.deha.org/
https://deha.us7.list-manage.com/profile?u=7e10e8455c53acd3793619230&id=aa9faa7e2d&e=%5BUNIQID%5D&c=779d734c73
https://deha.us7.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=7e10e8455c53acd3793619230&id=aa9faa7e2d&e=%5BUNIQID%5D&c=779d734c73
http://eepurl.com/gH__w9
https://us7.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=7e10e8455c53acd3793619230&id=aa9faa7e2d
https://us7.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=7e10e8455c53acd3793619230&id=aa9faa7e2d
javascript:;

